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It is clear to me and many residents in New Hampshire that the hearings regarding Liberty Utility (EnergyNorth) should 

be reopened. This contract if approved will bring a landslide of disaster to the southern tier of our beautiful state. The 

scars to our beautiful area will be seen long after the gas supply is gone. As noted by many the charge of the PUC is to 

minimize the impact of potential Utilities operations and make sure that, if possible, cause no harm to the citizens of 

New Hampshire. The harm that will be caused is listed in numerous areas of concerns to our environment: private well 

pollution, air pollution, noise pollution, light pollution, wetlands damage, eminent domain taking for profit, loss of 

tourism due to aesthetic damage, population of endangered species will be diminished, and the quality of life to a 
11Quiet Rural Area will be destroyed both environmentally and economically! 

Kinder Morgan inaccurately describes the NED pipeline as mostly "co-located" with an existing power line easement 

owned by Eversource. Kinder Morgan must acquire approximately 100 feet of land parallel to the existing power line 

easement. Therefore, the 11co-location" of the pipeline will take an additional 8 miles of land 11Taken for Profit" along the 

pipeline path. I do not see this as co-location! How misleading is the information that is being brought to you by the Big 

Boys of Kinder Morgan and Tennessee Gas? 

To even be considering the Liberty Utilities request is bogus. What is truly in it for the citizens of New Hampshire? What 

is truly in it for the profit of energy companies? These are the opposing sides, pure and simple! Your eyes must be 

opened to the real facts, the real need for gas, and the already existing alternate pipelines. I strongly encourage you to 

deny the Liberty Utilities proposal and require gas be transported from the existing enlarged pipelines, Spectra's Assess 

Northeast and Portland Natural Gas Transmission System's projects. The NED project far exceeds the utility needs of 

New Hampshire and New England. The ports in Canada are in a readying mode for the transport of gas from the NED 

pipeline to be exported to Europe and Asia for the most profit that can be made. 

The time to have the Public Utilities Commission of the State of New Hampshire do the right thing for its citizens is 

now! Please scrutinize the information you have received and make a determination based on "what is good and just 

for all NH citizens." 

Sincerely, 

Kathleen Gauvin 
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